
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Thursday, 2nd March 2023 
 

 

 

 

Dear Year 5 Parents/Carers, 
 

We are really pleased to be welcoming the Drama Hut into our 

academy with an exciting workshop on Thursday 30th March 2023 

about the Ancient Greeks.  

 

We will meet Athena, the feisty favourite Goddess of Zeus, and let her 

bring to life some of the famous myths and legends that existed 

during this fascinating time. Through drama, we will explore and 

experience life and work in ancient Greece. 

During this workshop, the children will: 

 

 Create images with a fast-paced 10 second picture game, exploring the rich history 

of Ancient Greece. 

 Learn about famous philosophers and Greek Gods and the importance religion 

played by playing “Guess the God.” 

 Discover famous myths and legends and recreate the story of King Midas. 

 Learn about the culture of Greece, and in particular the early Olympics, and 

compete in one of the earliest running races held in The Olympic Stadium. 

 

The cost of the workshop is being heavily subsidised by the academy, however we are 

requesting voluntary contributions of £2 per child to help meet some of the costs involved 

in staging this event. 

 

This will be a really educational, but also a fantastically fun way, to continue our learning 

about the Ancient Greeks and we are sure your children will enjoy the experience! Please 

send in your voluntary contributions on the day of the event – we will send a reminder just 

beforehand. Many thanks!  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Year 5 Team 

 


